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27th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Industrial Action 

As you know the NEU has declared strike action, which will take place on Wednesday February 

1st. We now know that learning will be disrupted and it is very likely we will need to close some 

classes.      

I will update you on Monday but do please start to consider alternative arrangements in 

advance. 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Georgina Quigley 
Head of School 

http://www.spa-education.org/

